
15th Annual  
Aquidneck Island  
Charity Golf Tournament 
Tee Sponsor Donation Request

Dear Potential Donor:

We are seeking your support as a donor to the 15th Annual 
Aquidneck Island Charity Golf Tournament. This event will be  
held on May 21, 2022 at Green Valley Country Club in Portsmouth, 
RI. We are looking for local companies to donate $150.00 for a  
tee sponsor which will directly benefit children with life  
threatening illnesses.

The last 15 years, our tournament committee has set high standards 
for children and/or young adults with life threatening illnesses. With 
the hard work of our dedicated volunteers our event has raised 
$215,000. We have been able to grant several wishes to these 
children annually with the proceeds that are raised.

Our intention this year is to exceed the amount that we have raised 
annually and potentially grant even more wishes. Your support 
will make it easier to reach our goal. Any or all of the following 
donations would be greatly appreciated; items for our raffle, a  
tee sponsorship, or perhaps a monetary donation made payable 
to Aquidneck Island Charity Golf. 

The Aquidneck Island Charity Golf Tournament is organized by 
volunteers and friends from Aquidneck Island and surrounding 
areas. 100% of the proceeds from this event are donated back  
to Rosemary’s Wish Kids Inc., the event is supported through a 
501(c) 3 entity. Your donation is tax deductible to the extent 
allowed by law.

We thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

 
Tommy Nasser 
Tournament Committee Chair

February 14, 2022

Please remit all donations to:

Aquidneck Island Charity Golf 
19 Squantum Dr. 
Middletown, RI 02842 
Tel: 401-662-2611


